
Students can bring the socks to their 

homeroom teachers.  All donations will be 

collected and brought to the office. Warm, 

clean socks make a huge difference to those 

who live on the streets.  

We will be collecting until October 29. 

Help us blow the socks off this Socktober!   

 

Socktober @ 

ÉVA 

 

                               

Who doesn't like a new pair of socks? 

Whether you like sporty or frilly socks 

striped, or cozy hand knit socks, even 

socks all rainbows and cute little toes, 

new socks make feet feel good!! 

Here @ ÉVA, we are collecting 

new warm socks to be 

distributed at Siloam Mission. 

Help us to collect more than 

500 pairs. 


